
Ann Machado - Re: Banners along Thompson's Point Road 

Hi Ann, 

Many thanks for your call, and your comments.

Please see attached aerial view and site plan view noting the fixtures to which we are proposing to add 
banners.

The banners are stitched at top and bottom to create loops that slide onto the existing banner posts on the 
light poles. 

I will ensure that we provide the flammability certificate right away.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you again for your help.

Chris

On Mon, Jun 1, 2015 at 3:40 PM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Chris -
With sign/banner permit applications we usually get a site plan that shows where the banners are located. 
From the picture provided, I can only see the first light pole. A goggle earth picture showing the light poles 
would suffice.
With banners we need a certificate of flammability to show that the material has been treated.
Finally we need details on how the banners will be attached to the light poles.
Thanks.
Ann 

Ann Machado
Zoning Administrator
Planning & Urban Development
Portland, Maine
(207) 874-8709
>>> Chris Thompson <parallaxpartners@gmail.com> 6/1/2015 3:20 PM >>>
Hi Ann, 

I hope all is well with you.

Sue Santerre in our office just mentioned that you were conducting your review of our request to install 
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banners on the EDA lightpoles along Thompson's Point Road, and that you were interested to see an image of 
how the banners might look installed.

Please see the attached overview and please do feel free to reach out to me by phone or email with any 
additional questions or concerns.

Many thanks in advance for your consideration. 

Chris Thompson

--
Chris Thompson, Ph.D.
Thompson's Point Development Company
501 Danforth Street, Portland, ME 04102
cell: 207.347.1614
parallaxpartners@gmail.com

CONFIDENTIALITY_NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information or otherwise be protected by law. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

Do you really need to print this e-mail ? Think green...

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a 
result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 
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